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27 September 2021 

Greg O’Connor 
Chairperson  
Transport and Infrastructure Committee 
ti@parliament.govt.nz 

Dear Greg 

I am very pleased that the Land Transport (Clean Vehicles) Amendment Bill has now 
been referred to the Transport and Infrastructure Select Committee.  

I would like to confirm my agreement that officials from the Ministry of Transport serve 
as the Committee’s lead advisers on the Bill, alongside advisers from Waka Kotahi. I 
also note that the Committee agreed that the Ministry of Transport could work with 
Waka Kotahi and Inland Revenue through the Committee stage to progress the Bill. 

Yours sincerely 

Hon Michael Wood 
Minister of Transport 
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